Canby Planning Commission Regular Meeting March 24, 1971

 $T_{\rm h}{\rm e}$  meeting was called to order by the Chairman Gordon Ross at 8:15 pm.

Present: Chairman Gordon Ross, Commissioners Ralph Hulbert, Andy DiTommaso and Al Godfrey.

Also present: Asst. Supt of Public Works, John Whiteside.

The minutes of past meetings were not read due to the lack of a quorum.

A discussion was then held regarding changes and revisions to the zoning ordinances, within the R-1 and R-2 Zones.

Chairman Ross then read a letter from Al Seida, regarding the Conditional Use for a Trailer Park, which contained a counter proposal on the right-of way to be deeded to the city. The matter was tabled for further action at the next meeting.

The Chairman then discussed a planning seminar to be held at the Sweetbriar on Saturday, March 27th. The City will pay registration fees, if any, commissioners are interested.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Janet Bell Secretary